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Happy	Thanksgiving	 to	 all.	 	May	 you	 rejoice	 having	 the	 family	 together	 and	 a	wonderful	
Thanksgiving	meal.		It	is	time	to	honor	our	family	ties	and	friends.	

Sadly,	we	lost	a	resident.	 	 	Linda	Cassar	passed	away.	 	She	was	the	loving	wife	of	Richard	
Cassar	and	Mother	of	Richard	Jr.	and	Candy	Kniaz	who	both	live	on	the	court.		Condolences	
to	the	family	and	our	thoughts	and	prayers	are	with	them.	

Last	leaf	pick	up	is	December	5.		So	get	it	done	as	Larry	the	Cable	Guy	says.	

The	construction	projects	are	winding	down.		In	fact	the	two	houses	that	have	been	under	
construction	should	be	occupied	 for	Thanksgiving.	 	Welcome	 to	our	new	neighbors.	 	The	
Knightons	and	the	Stenbergs	are	now	moved	into	the	new	homes.	

Road	repairs	were	done	a	few	weeks	ago.		Snow	plowing	will	be	the	same	company	again.		
If	there	are	any	issues,	contact	Dave	Dancu	at	248-363-7008.	

The	lake	pump	has	been	repaired.	

The	 entrance	 will	 be	 decorated	 for	 the	 holidays.	 	 Mary	 Smith	 and	 Helena	 LeDuc	 have	
volunteered	to	do	this.		Thank	you	in	advance.			

The	subdivision	is	now	almost	100	years	old.		July	of	2025	will	be	the	big	date.		If	you	have	
any	information	or	pictures	from	long	ago	and	would	like	to	share,	let	Chris	Hill	know.	

Check	out	our	website	for	news	and	updates.		www.edgewoodparkassociation.com	

See	you	around	the	neighborhood.	

Dave	Nunnelly,	President	/	Roads	 	 	 248-736-3668	 Term	expires	2026	
Chris	Hill,	Secretary	/	Drains	 	 	 248-363-3988		 Term	expires	2024	
Bob	Simms,	Treasurer		 	 	 	 248-755-7184		 Term	expires	2024	
Liz	Kennedy,	Vice	President	/	Entrance	 	 248-672-2755	 Term	expires	2025	
Pete	Pace,	Lake	Committee	 	 	 	 248-819-6667	 Term	expires	2026	
Mike	Miller	Road	 	 	 	 	 248-883-2916	 Term	expires	2026	
Mike	Dickmeyer,	Building	Review	 	 	 734-812-6556	 Term	expires	2025	
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